
   
 
                                           

                                 
              
 
                                         

                                   
                                         
           

 
                                       
   

 
   

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Lloyd Gray 
Sent: 25 November 2017 19:20 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: neighbourhood plans 

Dear Sir/Madam
 

I wish to support the designation of Clennon Valley as a Local Green Space (LGS) in line with the proposal in the
 
Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and want to express my concern that the proposed designation has been objected to
 
by the Torbay Development Agency (Torbay Council)
 

This area has been used for a long time by residents as a ‘green lung’ in the heart of this area.
 
It harbours a huge variety of wildlife, especially round the ‘Lakes ’area but also over the playing fields.
 
I ‘birdwatch’ in this area many times a week throughout the year, it would be devastating to lose this very important
 
area to any possible future development.
 

I wholeheartedly support Clennon Valley as a local Greenspace, it must be kept as a hugely valuable resource to the
 
local community.
 

Yours faithfully
 

Lloyd Gray
 

1 




